762 Edgewood

Bob Pierce <drbobpierce@gmail.com>

Mon 8/26/2024 4:50 PM

To:Public Comment - HC <HCpubliccomment@Iosaltosca.gov>

Committee:

As an 84-year old 3rd generation Californian please allow me a comment on the proposal to make alterations to the home at 762 Edgewood Lane--it occurs to
me that altering the windows to make the house more energy efficient is a gift to all of us in Los Altos. Old buildings take a lot of upkeep, which persuades me
we should give Chapman his variance. And wish him well. Improving propoerty should not be held hostage by a structure being designated 'historic.'

Sincerely,

Robert Pierce

PhD History

731 Orange Avenue

Los Altos



